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Alexander Announces DOT 
Funding for Jena Airport 

WASHINGTON, D.C. – U.S. Rep. Rodney Alexander, R-Quitman, today announced 
that the LaSalle Economic Development District will receive a grant from the 
Department of Transportation totaling $94,925. 
 
The funding will be used to install perimeter fencing at the Jena Airport. 
 
“I am grateful to the DOT for addressing this need at the Jena Airport, and I am 
certain the improvement will go a long way towards keeping the airport secure and 
in good condition,” Alexander said.  
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